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Governor Erdem Başçı delivered a presentation on “Balanced 

Growth Prospects in Turkey” in Washington DC. 

Erdem Başçı, Governor of the Central Bank of the Republic of Turkey, delivered a 

presentation on “Balanced Growth Prospects in Turkey” on Friday, April 15th, 2016 in 

Washington DC, in the margins of the IMF-World Bank Spring Meetings.  

Governor Başçı emphasized the following points: 

• The improvement in the external balance is on track. 

• Disinflation is expected to continue. 

• Measures taken so far have improved the resilience of the economy. 

• Implementation of the announced structural reforms would contribute to the 

potential growth significantly. 

Governor Başçı’s presentation is available here. For Governor Başçı’s previous 

speeches and presentations, please click here. 
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